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KCD School and DHC Provided
Warm Clothing for Children

Hundreds of Louisville children and teens
don’t have jackets to keep them warm
through this cold winter season. The
partnership of Kentucky Country Day
School and Doctors for Healthy
Communities (DHC) are preparing to meet
this need, thanks to a donation drive on the
school’s campus, December 17th.

Click here to read more and view photos!

Warm Hands, Warm Heads, Warm
Hearts Charity Drive in Action

Special thanks to Pam and Rachel Platt for
giving an opportunity to support the Family
Scholar House’s Warm Hands, Warm
Heads, Warm Hearts drive. Doctors for
Healthy Communities (DHC) supported this
noble initiative with a humble donation of
mittens, gloves, scarves and hats for
children, tweens, teens, and adults who are
participants at Family Scholar House.

“A joy that’s shared is a joy made double.”
Please share the joy of the season with
fellow citizens by supporting any noble
cause of your choice.

Pictured are Dr. Saleem, Dr. Babar and
Pam Platt.

Dr. Babar Speaks at Governor's
Inauguration Event

http://www.dhcus.org/
https://www.dhcus.org/2019/12/18/kcd-and-dhc-provided-warm-clothing-for-children/


Thank you to Governor Andy Beshear and
his transition team for allowing Dr. Babar to
speak words of compassion and inclusion
on such an important day.

Click here to watch the speech.

DHC Supported JCPS’ Adopt A
Family Winter Program

Doctors for Healthy Communities proudly
supported the Jefferson County Public
Schools “Adopt A Family” Winter Program
held December 6th. This is a great
opportunity to make a difference in the lives
of families in need by providing Christmas
presents to needy families.

Camp Taylor’s December
Blessings in a Backpack

December 5th saw Blessings in a
Backpack come again to Camp Taylor
Elementary School. Thank you to all our
volunteers and service staff who continue
to make this event a success. Happy
holidays! We couldn’t do it without you!

Donate to DHC Here!
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